
    

    

Water Primary School 
Happiness, Health & Opportunity 
 

Burnley Road East 
Water, Rossendale 
BB4 9PX 
Tel:  01706 216 414 
Fax:  01706 218 637 
Email:  head@water.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Website – www.water.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher:  Mr C Willan 
 
Dear parent/guardian, 
 
Please can I take this opportunity to wish all of our children and families a wonderful Christmas and new 
year. 
 
It has been extremely nice to see our children enjoy all of the Christmas activities this week following a 
very difficult year. With this in mind, please can I thank all of the staff at Water for continuing to display 
such a hardworking, caring and positive attitude to our children and school.  
 
Unfortunately, more disruption to our daily lives is on the horizon due to the onset of the new and 
highly contiguous Covid-19 variant Omicron. Please rest assured that the school and I, will continue to 
update you all regarding any new measures, news or developments in terms of risk assessments and 
procedures. As always, the children’s safety will always come first.  
 
Finally, I would like to also congratulate and thank Miss McKay and Miss Lofthouse for their leadership 
and commitment to Water in my absence. They have both been amazing! We are so blessed to have 
such a strong and skilled and leadership team.  
 
I hope you all stay safe and enjoy the rest, precious family time and Christmas activities.  
 
 
Mr Willan 
Headteacher 
Water Primary School 
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